
May 2018      The Newsletter of the Parkers Prairie Woodcarving Club 

Newsletter/Dues 

Roger Thalman 

2100 White Oaks Circle N.E. 

Alexandria, MN 56308 

r.thalman@hotmail.com 

Cell: 320-491-2027 

 

Club Activities Director 

Sonya Anderson 

Sonya.anderson@hotmail.com 

Cell: 320-808-9862 

Work: 320-763-4455 

Web Page:  alexandriacarvers.com 

Facebook:  Parkers Prairie Woodcarving Club 

Dues are due first 

of the year.  

Adults or family = 

$15. Junior mem-

bership $5 
Remember to bring an extra $10 per person to 

carving classes to pay for the use of the facility. 

Harry C Davis, age 74, of Brandon passed away with his family and friends by his side 

on Saturday, March 31, 2018 at Bethany on the Lakes in Alexandria Minnesota. Harry 

will always be remembered by his fellow Carvers. He always had a smile on his face, a 

joke to tell and a helping hand to anyone that needed it. He will be missed. 

 

April 14th was our last official Club meeting until next Fall,. Our next Club meeting will be 

in September. We have had another great Carving season this year.  Thanks to Sonya for 

arranging all of our Carving sessions. We will be putting on Carving demonstrations at the 

Douglas County Fair again this year and are looking for carvers to come and join us. For 

next year we are looking at Marty Dolphens, Troy Helget, Dick Skauge, Brenda Lodermei-

er, Don Fischer, Harley Refsal as possible instructors. We are thinking about a Summer 

picnic. If you have any ideas on it, send me an email. 



August: Douglas County Fair = Carving demonstrations 

September 14, 15 16: Marty Dolphen—Santa holding a star and a tree 

October: Possibly PJ carving a Hound dog 

November: Open carving 

December: Troy Helget—Carving a Rainbow Trout 

January:  Possibly Dick Skauge 

February:  Possibly Don Fischer 

March:  Possibly open carving 

April: Possibly Marty Dolphens 
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